0iL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

May 15,1964

Mr. John Foster
P.0. Box 37
Edon, Ohio

Dear Sir:

Your letter dated April 28,196L requested information pertaining to

any wells in the SE% of Sec. 8-T2LN-R12W or the S of Sec. 9-T27N-RL2W,
with special interest in Tidal #l. —

There is not a well in the SE% of Sec. 8-T24N-R12W, and has never
been anything filed with this office indicating that there was to be
one in the future.

The Tidal #1 well, located 1705' from the S. line and 1160t from the
E. line, has 160 acres dedicated to it and is operated by Laurence W. Ritter.
The following information should bring you up to date on the status of this
well; Spudded 1-15-60, Completed 7-22-60, 1st delivery was 9-13-60. As a
producing gas well with an.Initial Potential of 384 AOF and 358 MCF, the
well was connected to El Paso Natural Gas Pipeline Company, but has been
shut in by the state since 7-5-62, for failure to file production reports.
This is the only well involved in the locations you inquired about.

I hope this will be of scme help to you. Please feel free to contact
us if you need further assistance .

Sincerely,

For/Emery cﬁ ARnold’
Supervisor, District #3

BJS/
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